
From: BOYLE Phil * PUC
To: YAMADA Stephanie * PUC
Cc: TOEWS Kimberly * PUC; MENZA Candice * PUC; COLLINS Kristi * PUC
Subject: FW: Sunriver Water LLC application
Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 1:25:22 PM

WA 83 public comment.
 
AHD, please note the customer wants to be added to the interested persons list.
 

From: ddishaw1@earthlink.net <ddishaw1@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 12:26 PM
To: PUC CONSUMER PUC * PUC <puc.consumer@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: Sunriver Water LLC application
 
Gentle people:
I am a full time resident in Sunriver. There is a lot of confusion and distrust
of this request of expansion of territory by the water company by many
Sunriver residents.
 

The primary justification shown was that they were the closest which I
don’t see relevant considering the other issues.
I believe we have legitimate concerns regarding the stability of our water
table especially with another drought indicated for the area.
I believe the fact there were two wells exempted from their recent
purchase of the business to wonder what those wells are using now.
Has the Sunriver HOA been informed and what do they say?
Are they any wells in the Caldera Springs area?
I believe that a better solution would be for the Caldera Springs HOA to
join Sunriver’s HOA and Service District.
I believe that this area has a high personal income and should be able to
create their own water district.

 
Please show me as a person of interest in this matter so that I can keep our
residents informed.
 
 
Regards,
 
Dennis Dishaw
Sunriver, Oregon
(818) 612-0913
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